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THE PRESBYTERIAN HOSPITAL IN THE CITY OF NEW YORK

THE INSTITUTE OF OPHTHALMOLOGY

THE SLOANE HOSPITAL FOR WOMEN

622 WEST 168TH STREET

NEW YORK 32, N.Y.

Charles R. Drew, *¥.D.
Department of Surgery
Howard University
Washington, D.C.

Dear Charlie:

Congratulations on receiving the Spingarn Vedal.

I am wondering whether you saw the advertisement

of the bottle which Cutter uses. I fell very definitely

that Howard Universitv should take up with the Cutter

Laboratory through vour lawyer the wuestion of using a

bottle which has been patented. They might be willing

to pay vou royalties so that the money ray be nut to

the Surgical Research Fund.

It is sood to hear of vour prorress.

With best wishes,

Sincere],

  

  Jdohn Secudh

cy SD e
f L


